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POST COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
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State Commander’s Message 

Greetings & Salutations from CDR Denis Querrard 

THANK YOU! 

As this will be my last entry in the District 6 Newsletter as your Department Commander, as well as this 
being the last District 6 Newsletter, I wish to thank Lew Chipola for his due diligence, patience, and devo-
tion to putting the Newsletter together over the years and getting the message out there to the members 
and auxiliary of District 6.  

I wish to Thank everyone for all the hard work that the VFW, Auxiliary, family, and friends have put into the 
VFW during my term.   I saw numerous activities and I witnessed many helping hands doing what we do 
best, helping Veterans. 

It will be bittersweet as I hand over the reins to your next Department Commander, if so elected, Andrew 
(AJ) Corrow, on 09 May 2024.  There are many programs that I would have loved to see implemented, and 
I truly loved representing this organization throughout the state and nationally.  I wish that I had been able 
to visit with every post and meet every member; you are the most important part of our organization and 
we would not be able to accomplish as much as we do without you.  I hope to see many of you at our State 
Convention, 7-9 June, at the Town & Country      

Thank you for all you do, the Veterans you help, the communities you serve! 

 
We only have one month left to the finish line for membership…  

The Department was at 95.19% in April and we have moved up to 96.78 in May; 

 how is your post doing in membership and when is your next membership drive?   We are inching up in the 
numbers; please do not wait till the end of June! 

 
How close is your post to 102%? 

 
Congratulations to our 102% Posts:    Derry Memorial Post 1617 (103.46%), Merrimack Post 8641 (104.06%), & 
John H Hargreaves Memorial Post 10722 [Pelham] (102.50%) 

 
Congratulations to our 100% Posts; your work is not done, you need a few more to reach 102%: 

  Hudson Memorial Post 5791 (you need 4 more) & Hollis Memorial Post 11373 (you only need 1 more). 

•  
Hampstead Post 11254 needs 1 to make 100%; you only need a total of 2 to make 102% 

•  

• Salem Memorial Post 8546 & Nashua Post 483 you are both in the running; dig deep and make it 
across the finish line… 

Post leadership, please go through your membership rosters and work through your list of expired members and 
members who have fallen off the rosters; reach out to them.  Use can use your relief accounts if a member is having 
difficulty with paying for their membership; if you purchase a membership for an expired member, reach out, send a 
note, invite them back to the post. 

 
Recruit, Renew, and Retain! 

 
Get your message out there and report what you do!! 
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STATE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

NO ARTICLE SUBMITTED 
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DISTRICT COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

Comrades, 

 

Elections for Post officers should now be complete and June 7-9, I look forward to 
joining you in Gorham for the Department convention.  Those seeking Department 
offices should be listed in the June Go's. Some were already named in May and fi-
nal round of nominations followed by elections will decide who leads us into 2025. 
I hope to see delegates from all posts in District 6. The District 6 meeting schedule 
should be available soon for 2024-2025. And finally, I thank those posts that have 
hit 100% of their goal and if you can do that, you certainly can aim for 102%. If you 
have not made your goal, you still have until June 30. 

 

Isaac Miller  

Commander,  District 6 
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DISTRICT PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

NO REPORT FOR THIS MONTH 
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STATE LEGISLATIVE CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE 
& 

CERTIFIED NATIONAL RECRUITER 

2024-6 Dept. NH VFW National Legislative Committee Member, VAVS VAMC Manchester VFW Rep-
resentative, Certified National Recruiter, Homeless Chair 

Rev 5-22-24 

 

Our Legislative team in DC is in full gear fighting for the elimination of Claim Sharks, the 
unauthorized firms or individuals that will pray on our veterans when they offer to help with VA 
claims and end up charging the veterans high fees to pay for their services. Only VA Accredited 
Service Officers, firms and lawyers can legally put in claims for veterans in the VA system. They 
can charge modest and regulated fees and will have the proper legal documents to file on the vet-
eran’s behalf. Use the free services that the VFW Service Officers or other VSO Service Officers 
provide. No one has a faster track. The VA works at their own pace, no one gets to cut in line. 
Don’t waste your hard-earned money.  

 

I was advised to put a claim in in Dec, and I got a full 100% rating two months later. I thank our 
Dept. NH-VFW Service Officer John Barrett for doing that for me. I’d rather not have a reason for 
the claim, but since I contracted my condition thanks to Agent Orange exposure back in 1968 
while serving in the Korean DMZ, I’ll take the money and benefits while I can. 

 

Unfortunately, I’m now being forced by my medical treatments to cut way back on my involvement 
with the VFW that has been my passion since 2010. I have been advised to focus on my own is-
sues and exert my limited energy to take care of my own needs and wants. I will still be as active 
in the VFW as my health allows me to be, but I can’t do the physical and mental work I used to do. 
I will be available to help as needed, I will continue to answer my phone and emails. It was a great 
honor to work with and to help my past VFW Commanders and officers at the State, District and 
Post level to achieve their goals and to perform their duties and obligations. I enjoyed trying to be 
the guy hiding behind the curtain, helping my VFW comrades to excel in their varied positions. 

 

We are actively recruiting and grooming younger members into our Pelham VFW post, and I hope 
they will grab the reigns out of my hands and improve and continue to build on what we have at 
our Pelham VFW post and continue to be an active, productive member in our Dept NH-VFW. I 
wish them all success and will offer any support I can muster.  

 

 
Jörg Dreusicke  

VAVS VAMC Manchester VFW Representative  

National Legislative Committee Representative  

Certified National Recruiter 

Homeless Chair  

jdreusicke@aol.com 

603-553-0395 
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POST PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

From the desk of: 
Brenda Byrne - President 
Nashua VFW Auxiliary #483 
 
Brothers and sisters, 
 
As we wind down our current year, I’d like to extend my deepest gratitude to my auxiliary members for 
stepping up over the last few months as we navigated the difficulties of carrying on since the passing of 
sister Shirley LaBonte.  Additionally, my sincere thanks to Department Secretary Linda Meader and Depart-
ment Jr. Vice President Tracy Kelly for their invaluable guidance and patience answering my never ending 
questions.   
 
2024 - 2025 officers were installed by Department Jr. Vice President Tracy Kelly at our May meeting. 
 
Our next meeting, the first with newly elected officers in place, will be held on Friday, June 14 at 1:00pm at 
the Post Home, 8 East Pearl St.  
 
Important reminders: 
 
Department Convention June 7 - 9 at the Town and Country Resort in Shelbourne, NH 
 
We will host a Buddy Poppy Drive on July 4, 5 and 6 at Stateline Convenience Store in Brookline, NH.  We 
can always use help with this event. 
 
2025 Dues will be raised from $20.00 to $25.00 annually. 
 
Hope to see you at our next meeting! 
 
Respectfully, 
Brenda Byrne - President 
Bbyrne4747@gmail.com 
(603)930-0589 
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CHAPLAIN’S CORNER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings from the Chaplains desk 
  
Deceased members: none 
  
Hope this report finds everyone doing well. I know we  are 
Looking forward to better weather, and enjoying our upcoming 
Summer activities. Those of us planning summer vacations, 
be careful and remember to stay safe. 
 
Continued well wishes go out to comrade Chuck Ashworth 
as he recovers from medical issues, he has been dealing 
with. Wishing everyone the best of health and a safe and 
enjoyable summer. 
 
If anyone needs any assistance, please advise the post, as 
we are here for you. 
  
Yours in Comradeship 
Herbert CT Townsend 
Chaplain 
Post 483 

HOUSE COMMITTEE 

Chairman:  Herbert “C.T.” Townsend 

603-345-5033 

Members: 

Chris DiTullio Commander 

908-987-8009 

Lewis Chipola-Quartermaster 

603-521-7708 

Scott Gagnon 

781-983-2876 

Steve Ordway 

DISTRICT 6 & C of A MEETING SCHEDULE 

Council of Administration Meetings 

19 August 2023:  Littleton Post 816 1000 

28 October 2023  Kingston 1300 

20 January 2024:  TBA 1300 

13 April 2024: Mountain View Grand Re-
sort 1000 

 

DISTRICT 6 MEETING SCHEDULE 

12 August 2023:  Derry 1000 

21 October 2023:  Hudson 1000 

13 January 2024:  Merrimack 1000 

30 March 2024: Pelham 1000 

District 6 Auxiliary Schedule 

27 August 2023:  Nashua 0930   

5 November 2023:  Pelham 0930  

28 January 2024:  Derry  0930 

14 April 2024:  Merrimack 0930 

 

All District 6 meetings are shown in BLUE and 
scheduled for 1000 unless otherwise noted,  dress 
is blues and grays unless otherwise notified.  Aux-
iliary meeting shown in GOLD. 
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Dst Life New Reinst Cont Total Prior Year Percent Div 
R

S 
City State N/R LM 

Prior 

Annual 
Retention 

6 123 6 2 53 184 204 90.20% 3   
NASH

UA 
NH 0 72 88.89% 

MEMBERSHIP 

25 July 2023 

22 August 2023 

26 September 2023 

24 October 2023 

28 November 2023 

19 December 2023 

23 January 2024 

27 February 2024 

26 March 2024 

23 April 2024 

28 May 2024 

25 June 2024 

CURRENT MEMBERSHIP 

2023-2024 GOAL 102% 

RENEW EARLY (IT DOES NOT AFFECT YOUR EXPIRATION DATE) 

DISTRICT 6 MEMBERSHIP 

LOCATION POST # % RETENTION 

NASHUA 483 90.20% 88.89% 

DERRY 1617 103.47% 95.16% 

HUDSON 5791 100.00% 82.98% 

SALEM 8546 92.97% 90.24% 

MERRIMACK 8641 104.07% 93.62% 

PELHAM 10722 102.50% 81.09% 

HAMPSTEAD 11254 97.37% 60.00% 

HOLLIS 11373 100.00% 90.91% 

TOTALS  98.66% 85.36% 
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FUN PAGE 

JOKE OF THE MONTH 

Johnny was at school and the teacher said, "Someone use fascinate in a sentence." Sally 

answered, "The zoo was fascinating." The teacher said, "Sorry, Sally, I said to use fasci-

nate in a sentence." Maria suggested, "I was fascinated at the zoo." Once again the 

teacher said, "No, Maria, I specifically said to use fascinate in a sentence." Johnny said, 

"My sister has ten buttons on her sweater." Again the teacher said, "Sorry, Johnny, I said 

use fascinate in a sentence." Johnny replied, "I know, but her boobs are so big she can 

only fasten eight."  

QUOTE OF THE MONTH 

The most difficult thing is the decision to act, 
the rest is merely tenacity. The fears are pa-
per tigers. You can do anything you decide to 
do. You can act to change and control your 
life; and the procedure, the process is its own 

reward. 
Amelia Earhart 

DID YOU KNOW 

 the electric chair was invented by 

a dentist  

MIND TWISTER 

Arnold Schwarzenegger has a long one. Michael J. Fox has a short one. Ma-

donna does not use hers. Bill Clinton always uses his. The Pope never uses 

his. What is it?  

https://www.brainyquote.com/authors/amelia-earhart-quotes
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VETERANS INFORMATION 

VFW Member Testifies on Anomalous Health Incidents: The House Homeland Securi-
ty Subcommittee on Counterterrorism, Law Enforcement, and Intelligence 
held a hearing on Anomalous Health Incidents (AHI). Commonly known as 
“Havana Syndrome,” these inexplicable medical conditions first occurred in 
U.S. Embassy personnel in Havana, Cuba, in 2016. Symptoms may include 
headache, dizziness, cognitive impairment, nausea, insomnia, and hearing 
loss. VFW member Lieutenant Colonel Greg Edgreen, U.S. Army (Ret.), testi-
fied about his knowledge and experiences pertaining to AHI, and the im-
portance of full implementation of Public Law 117-46, Helping American Vic-
tims Afflicted by Neurological Attacks (HAVANA) Act of 2021. This legislation 
was passed to ensure appropriate compensation payments for certain affect-
ed individuals. Edgreen also recommended the creation of a diagnostic code 
for VA disability benefits as AHI has been reported in and around other em-
bassies throughout the world, and in the vicinity of Washington, D.C, affect-

Agency Report on Military Readiness: The Government Accountability Office has 
released its report on DOD’s efforts to address current and future military 
readiness challenges. The report includes insights on service member fa-

tigue, availability of mission-ready aircraft, and shipyard assessments.  Read 
highlights of report on page 24. 

Electronic Health Record Satisfaction Results: Results from DOD’s 2023 annual 
user satisfaction survey reflect lower satisfaction with the new electronic 
health record in comparison to legacy and private sector systems. The 
survey sought information concerning patient-centered care, efficiency, 
downtime, response time, and quality of care. As of March 2024, DOD and 
VA have reached some milestones and completed critical tasks to jointly 
implement the new system, and are continuing with further integration. 

The VFW is advocating for the passage of S. 1125, EHR Program RESET 

Act of 2023, and S. 1037, Department of Veteran Affairs EHRM Standardiza-

https://www.congress.gov/bill/118th-congress/senate-bill/1125/text?s=2&r=2&q=%7B%22search%22%3A%22S.+1125%22%7D
https://www.congress.gov/bill/118th-congress/senate-bill/1037/text?s=1&r=1&q=%7B%22search%22%3A%22S.+1037%22%7D
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CALENDAR 

Surname  

ANSWER TO BRAIN TWISTER 

June 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 
Cootie Pup Tent 1 
Meeting 1900 

6 
D Day 1944 

7 
Auxiliary Meeting 
1300 
 
State Convention 

8 
State Convention 

9 
State Convention 

10 11 12 13 14 
Flag Day 

15 
Elks Flag Ceremony 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 
Post Meeting 1900 
 
Custers Last Stand 

26 27 28 29 

30       
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POST NEWS 

IF YOU USE FACEBOOK  

GO TO 

VFW POST 483 Nashua 

The post’s sponsored Fishing Trip 

is 19 June.  It costs you only $40 

to go deep sea fishing for the 

day.  The post is paying the bal-

ance of the cost.  If you want to 

go and haven’t signed up yet, do 

it by 10 June.   

We just completed our Loyalty Day Cere-

mony on 4 May.  It was very successful.  

Pictures are in the flyer section pages 21-

24, of this newsletter.  It is disturbing that 

only a handful of members attended the 

ceremony.  We need more support from 

you when we hold ceremonies suck as this 

one. 

This year will be the first year 

we will be doing a 4th of July 

Ceremony.  It will be held on 4 

July at 0900, in front of City 

Hall.  Highlight of the ceremony 

will be the raising of a Betsy 

Ross, 13 Star Flag which will fly 

at City Hall for a week.  Come 

out and support a patriotic 

event. 



 15 

QUARTERMASTER’S CORNER 

We are coming to the end of a Membership 

Year.  We did not meet the goal this year.  

We missed All American because of mem-

bership.  We must do better.  It is the re-

sponsibility of all members to recruit for 

the post.  It is not just the job of post offic-

ers.  We have a good chance this coming 

year to make All American, with everyone’s 

effort. 

Fundraising is an important part of a 

post’s survival.  We have been lucky the 

past several years of getting large 

amount of funding from the Charitable 

Gaming.  That has changes some.  Now 

the State requires two non-profits share 

each time slot.  That means the income 

received is half of what it was.  We need 

to continue to fundraise over the course 

of each year.  New ideas are needed. If 

you have any ideas bring them to a post 

meeting for discussion.   
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CLASSIFIEDS 

NEVERETT’S SEW & VAC 

51 EAST PEARL ST. 

NASHUA, NH 03060 

                   603-883-5409 

FOR ALL YOUR SEWING AND VACUUM 

CLEANING NEEDS 
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BATTLE OF THE MONTH 

The First Battle of Memphis was a naval battle fought on the Mississippi River immediately north of the city of Memphis, 
Tennessee on June 6, 1862, during the American Civil War. The engagement was witnessed by many of the citizens of 
Memphis. It resulted in a crushing defeat for the Confederate forces, and marked the virtual eradication of a Confederate 
naval presence on the river. Despite the lopsided outcome, the Union Army failed to grasp its strategic significance. Its 
primary historical importance is that it was the last time civilians with no prior military experience were permitted to 
command ships in combat. As such, it is a milestone in the development of professionalism in the United States Navy.[1]  

The defending Confederates closely matched the advancing federal force in raw numbers, with eight 
rebel vessels opposing nine Union gunboats and rams, but the fighting qualities of the former were far 
inferior. Each was armed with only one or two guns, of a light caliber that would be ineffective against 
the armor of the gunboats. The primary weapon of each was its reinforced prow, which was intended to 
be used in ramming opponents.[2] 

The Confederate rams were distinguished by a unique feature of their defense against enemy shot. 
Their engines and other interior spaces were protected by a double bulkhead of heavy timbers, covered 
on the outer surface by a layer of railroad iron. The gap between the bulkheads, a space of 22 in 
(56 cm), was packed with cotton.[3] Although the cotton was the least important part of the armor, it 
caught the public's attention, and the boats came to be called "cottonclads". Later in the war, ships' 
crews were often protected from small-arms fire by bales of cotton placed in exposed positions, and 
these vessels were also referred to as "cottonclads". They differed, however, from the originals of the 
category.[2] 

The federal force consisted of five gunboats, four of which were known semi-officially as "Eads gun-
boats", after their builder, James Buchanan Eads, but more commonly as "Pook turtles", after their de-
signer, Samuel M. Pook, and their strange appearance.[4] The fifth gunboat, flagship Benton, was also a 
product of the Eads shipyards, but was converted from a civilian craft. Each of these vessels carried 
from 13–16 guns. The other four vessels were naval rams from the United States Ram Fleet. They had 
no armament whatever, aside from the small arms carried by the officers. All of the rams had been con-
verted from civilian riverboats and had no common design. 

Background 

First Battle of Memphis 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Naval_battle
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mississippi_River
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Memphis,_Tennessee
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Memphis,_Tennessee
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/American_Civil_War
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Confederate_States_Army
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Union_Army
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Professionalism
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/United_States_Navy
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Battle_of_Memphis#cite_note-1
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Battle_of_Memphis#cite_note-N&S-2
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Battle_of_Memphis#cite_note-3
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cottonclad_warship
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Battle_of_Memphis#cite_note-N&S-2
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gunboat
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/City-class_ironclad
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/City-class_ironclad
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/James_Buchanan_Eads
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Samuel_M._Pook
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Battle_of_Memphis#cite_note-4
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/USS_Benton
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/United_States_Ram_Fleet
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CROSSWORD PUZZLE 
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CROSSWORD PUZZLE SOLUTION 
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Funnies 
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Flyers and posters for your posts events are posted in 

this section of the newsletter.  If you want to advertise 

your events, please send your flyer or poster via email 

to the editor to have it posted in this newsletter. 
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Commander DiTullio 

Opening Ceremony 

Chaplain Townsend giving 

opening Prayer 

Lew Chipola & Steve Ordway doing the White 

Table Ceremony 

Jr. Air Force ROTC posting the 

Colors 

VOD winner Thatcher Debowski receiving 
Patriot Pen Winner Adele Debowski 

receiving her award 

Patriot Pen second place winner 

Morgan Bakker receiving her award 

ROTC  Cadet of the Year  Madison 

Roscoe receiving her award 
Teacher of the Year Msgt. Nicholas 

Ellis receiving his award 

Loyalty Day 2024 
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Police Officer of the Year Julia Banks 

receiving her award 

Firefighter of the Year Steven 

Phillips receiving his award 

Paramedic of the Year Dee Oaks 

receiving her award 

Youth Leader of the Year Bennett 

Stusse receiving his award 
Citizen of the Year Richard Mohrmann 

receiving his award 

Firefighters group picture 

Group picture of all the winners with Commander DiTullio 

Loyalty Day 2024 
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Picture of audiance 

Nashua High School Jr. Air Force ROTC Cadets 

Jr. Air Force ROTC Cadets retiring the Colors 

Auxiliary Chaplain Loretta Murray giving 

the Benediction 

Loyalty Day 2024 

Vadant Patel was unable to attend the Loyalty Day Ceremony.  He received his 2nd place 

award at the post from Jr. Vice Marc Plante & Auxiliary member Renee Plante. 
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Commanders and Comrades, 

A momentous occasion is quickly approaching … on September 29, the VFW will celebrate its 125th anniversary!   

This is cause for celebration and one we should all take great pride in as the VFW has remained at the forefront in the fight for veter-

ans for 125 years - making certain those willing to sacrifice everything for our great nation are treated with the respect they have 

earned for ensuring our freedom. 

I’m writing you today to make you are aware of several items related to the VFW 125th Anniversary as your involvement is 

what will truly make our celebration a success. 

  

We’ve developed a host of resources for your use in helping us promote the campaign, maintain consistency across the or-

ganization and support those who support us. These resources include a *ceremonial logo and usage guide, various ads, 

a proclamation, certificate of appreciation, sample press release and more. 

 *Note: The ceremonial logo should be incorporated into your outreach materials as appropriate. It is not meant to replace the offi-

cial VFW logo on all material. Please use sound judgement on application opportunities.  

Further, you will be the catalyst to get your community involved in commemorating the contributions of all veterans and 

their family members to our country during the VFW 125th Anniversary year, therefore we’ve also instituted a VFW 

125th Anniversary Post Community Program open to ALL Posts. 

Please access the resources and information I’ve referenced by logging into vfw.org and selecting the VFW 125th Anniver-

sary link under Member/Post Resources from the My VFW page. You can also access these items in the Communications & 

Public Affairs section of Training and Support of vfw.org. 

Also coming soon is a new line of special edition anniversary items to the VFW Store. These items will debut onsite and online dur-

ing the 125th National Convention in Louisville. 

The VFW 125th Anniversary campaign will publicly commence on June 5 with the launch of a website ( vfw125.org) dedi-

cated to the campaign and a national press release and will conclude at the close of our 126th national convention. Please refrain 

from public display of any promotional assets until June 5. 

There will be more information to come over the next several months regarding special events and other ways we’re working to 

honor this important event. 

Thank you for your support in our endeavor to celebrate this important occasion in our organization’s history! For questions, please 

email communications@vfw.org. 

 

 

Dan West 

Adjutant General 

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States 

406 W. 34th Street 

Kansas City, Missouri 64111 

816.968.1110 

https://www.vfw.org/
https://www.vfw.org/
https://vfw125.org/
mailto:communications@vfw.org
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